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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 3:59 PM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Orr Block

From: Gregg Stone [ NN
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 3:44 PM

To: David A. Olson

Cc: Setti D. Warren

Subject: Orr Block

Leaders of Newton:

| am a resident on Ward Street and | oppose a re-zoning and Special Permit for the proposed "Washington Place" (Orr
Block) development. The original and exiting height limitations are appropriate, and granting a variance merely enriches
a developer at the expense of those who currently live in the area. The rush to build out this area is unseemly and
inappropriate.

Sincerely yours,
R. Gregg Stone

541 Ward Street
Newton, MA 02459
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